
Use of "LeaveHomeSafe" mobile app before entering Trade 

and Industry Department premises 

 

Start ing from 1 November 2021, al l government 

employees and members of the publ ic wi l l  be required 

to use the "LeaveHomeSafe" mobile app before 

entering government bui ldings or off ices.    

 

Visitors of the Trade and Industry Department (TID) 

wi l l  be required to scan the “LeaveHomeSafe” QR code 

before entering the TID premises, except for exempted 

persons. For appl icat ion for exemption from the 

requirement of using the app, visi tors should visi t  the 

Information Counter on 1/F of Trade and Industry 

Tower for further processing. To f ight the epidemic 

together, we appeal for visitors' co -operat ion with the 

instruct ions given by the staff on site.   

 

For enquir ies, please cal l  the departmental enquiry 

hot l ine 2398 5649. 

 

29 October 2021 
 


